
Stop making it hard to be a landlord in Portland!

You need to make Portland favorable for live-in landlords especially.  
Portland used to be a beautiful place where a person could afford to live in 
a cool house along with their landlord.  This kept costs low for everyone 
and built community which overall made Portland a desirable place.  Now 
live-in landlords are scarce because of all the ways you've been punishing 
them.  You need to stop hurting landlords and start helping them!

Landlords need an affordable and quick way to deal with bad tenants.  
Landlords need to be able to run a business safely and legally.  The 
relocation fees are already too high.  Are you trying to make all the 
landlords flee Portland?  Because it's working.  With fewer landlords, there 
will be fewer rentals.  And the rentals that remain will only be those owned 
by huge corporations that can afford a team of lawyers.  This is bad for 
tenants, landlords and Portland as a whole.  Stop all these crazy anti-
landlord laws!  What are you doing?


